
We are VERY happy to tell you :

Sushi nights will resume on Thurs June 10th, 
for drop-ins only (no bookings)

You may also place a sushi takeaway order by telephone 
by referring to the on-line menu and reserving a collection time

To avoid having to wait long at the door for your takeaway 
we strongly suggest you call ahead with your order 

to reserve a convenient collection time

We hope to see you here for our first “sushi night” of 2021 !


